
2025 “Be the One” Recognition Award 
Nomination Form 

 When you think back to the people outside of your family who profoundly impacted your life in positive 
ways, who comes to mind?  A teacher, a neighbor, a friend, a social worker, a coach, or someone else? 
There is lots of evidence around how one supportive adult can make a profound difference in a child’s life 
and future.  If you know someone who fits that bill by going above and beyond to support, motivate, 
challenge and care about our kids, take a moment to recognize that person by nominating them for this 
first annual award. Nominations are due by close of business on Tuesday March 25, 2025. You can 
mail it to PO Box 1016 Loyalton, or drop the form off at our office.  
Your Information 

Name 
 

Phone number 

email 
 

 
Tell us about who you are nominating. 

Name 
 

Phone number 

email 
 

 
What is your relationship to the nominee? 

 
 
 

 
Are you making the nomination on behalf of an organization?      Yes_________     No________ 
 
If so, name of organization: ______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Tell us about how your nominee is making a difference in the lives of children. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      
 

Thank you for your nomination.  The High Sierras Family Resource Center’s Board will be reviewing 
nominations and selecting a winner to be revealed in the Booster’s and Mountain Messenger’s first 
May publication.  


